
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 3-17-2022 

NOON 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Prineville will hold a Special Council meeting on 

March 17th, 2022 at noon. The purpose of the Special Council meeting is to consider cancelling 

the City Council meeting for March 22, 2022. 

The special meeting will be held telephonically at noon on the 17th day of March 17, 2022.  

Citizens are encouraged to participate in the meeting by calling 346-248-7799, Meeting ID 

947 5839 2608, Passcode: 123456 at the time of the meeting.  Anyone wishing to submit 

written comments may do so in writing prior to the meeting, by submitting comments to City 

Hall, ATTN: Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon or by email at 

cityhall@cityofprineville.com.  All written comments must be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m. 

on March 16th. 
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